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“The Student Voice of Illinois”


April 15, 2004
To All IFCD chapters,


The executive board of IFCD welcomes Richland Community College as a member of the Illinois Federation of College Democrats. We hope that they will work hard in gaining more collegiate democratic support within their college, and work closely with all member chapters. We congratulate Justin Weaver as the first president of this organization and wish him and his executive board the best of luck. Justin’s email address is richland_democrats@hotmail.com and his contact info and other colleges and university chapter info will be on the website. 

Best of Luck Justin!

Chris Neely

Vice President of Communications

	Illinois Federation of College Democrats
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